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Highlighted activities for the year 2016 are listed below. The Chapter met at all scheduled 
meetings.  This summary does not address housekeeping items but focuses on those activities 
addressing our mission. 
 
Fire and Safety Chairman Dave Vandaveer and Compatriot Rex Stickle presented the Fire and 
Safety Award to Karen Marler in honor of San Juan Island Fire Chief Steve Marler in a special 
ceremony in Friday Harbor. 
 
Speakers include Compatriot Albert Hall presenting a study of economics during the Revolution. 
DAR Regent Terri Lynn Scott spoke to “Yorktown the Last Battle”. Compatriot Dave Vandaveer 
“gave a detailed” presentation of “The Battle of Fishing Creek”. Compatriot Albert Hall 
presented Pierre Augustin de Beaumarchais “a French National who gave assistance to the 
United States during the Revolution”. Compatriot Tom Peloquin discussed the Electoral College. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


